Office of the Pro-Vice-Chancellor
Jadavpur University

Ref. No.: Pro-VC/P-2/125/20
September 21, 2020

NOTICE

This is to inform all students, who have applied for admission in the PG programme of
ME/M.Tech. courses offered under FET/FISLM that the process of admission is being
delayed due to unavoidable circumstances. Accordingly, the merit list which was supposed to
be published on 12" September, 2020 could not be uploaded. The revised schedule regarding

the publication of merit lists and subsequent counselling processes will be uploaded soon.

Inconvenience caused due to this delay is highly regretted.

(Prof. Chiranjib Bhattacharjet)
Pro-Vice-Chancellor
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